
Langdon School Council Minutes  

January 15, 2025 6:30pm 

Langdon School: Learning Commons and Zoom 

In attendance: Sara Roth (Chair), Kayla (Vice Chair), Justine Biermann-Bosch (Secretary), 
Shannon Story (Principal),Brent Legault (Assistant Principal) Shelley Kinley (trustee), 5 

community member via Zoom and 2 in person.   

 

              Presenter and Notes   Approved 
by   

Time  

a. Welcome   Sara     6:32 pm 

b. Approval of 
December 
Minutes   

 Sara Kayla 
approved;   
Rachel  2nd 

 6:33 pm 

3. Approval of 
Agenda  

 Sara Kayla 
approved; 
Rachel 2nd 

 6:34 pm 

4. Old business    Sara     6:34 pm 

a) Laugh N Learn Brent  

• They’re still trying to get licensing 
approval for the before and after school 
care. Hoping for February or March. 

  

5. Community 
Presentation  

 Greener Pastures Psychology: Lisa and Cory  

• Please see attached slide show  

   6:36 pm 

6. Parent/Council 
Inquires  

 Sara 
 

    6:58 pm 

a) LCA  • LCA is hosting a Valentines Day Family 
BINGO on February 9, 4:15 – 6 pm. 

  
 

b) Chantelle • The Langdon Library will be hosting a 
“stuffy first aid” Wednesday January 29, 
5:30 – 6:30pm; 

   



• This workshop will teach kids how to 
mend their stuffies back to new;  

• Please go to the library’s website to 
register. 

7. Trustee Report  Shelley  

• Please see Trustee Report  

  7:01 pm 

8. Admin Report   Shannon     7:15 pm 

     a)  Career Fair  • Invites were sent out with this week’s 
“Dragon Tales” newsletter. so far, 6 
people have shown interest in 
presenting; 

• The grade 6 – 8 students are very 
interested in learning more about the 
trades industries. 

    

    b) other updates  • Admin is aware of the ice problems on 
school property. The school caretakers 
are doing their very best to stay on top of 
the side walks/walkways. We are 
reminding students of safe play. Please 
talk with your children at home about ice 
safety, especially on the field. 

• Staff will be using the new bus app daily 
for school arrivals (as per the Trustee 
report its live now). 

• Kindergarten registration for 2025/2026 
school year will be open February 3rd.  

• K – Gr. 5 are currently being assessed by 
their teachers in literacy and numeracy; 
there is visible growth since September.  
This will happen again in the spring. 

• The playground teeter-toter is being 
replaced with a different play structure. 
Society and RVS are helping fund this.   

• Unfortunately, the microwaves have 
been removed for the remainder of the 

   



week. Students have been leaving a big 
mess inside and around the 
microwaves, as well has not using them 
appropriately. An email has been sent to 
all school parents/guardians. 

• Due to a substitute shortage, Admin has 
been covering classes this week.   

9. Next Meeting  Sara 

• February 11th at 6:30pm   

  7:35 pm 

10. Adjourn Meeting  Sara   7:39 pm 

   

   

 


